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From Our President 
    
It is hard to believe that we are  
already through November. 
 Looking forward to our project 
Wednesday with William 
Santos. Please don't forget to  
bring in or mail your check for  
$25 for the Christmas Luncheon  
at the Carnegie Building  
downtown on December 19th.  
I hope you all saw the article in  
the paper about our award from 
Keep Michigan Beautiful. A  
big thank you to Sandy Selden  
for filling out the application  
and going to Frankenmuth to  
receive the award for us.                        
                  Sharon Schappacher 
                              President

Fall Planting 
After being rained out 
twice the bulbs were  
finally planted. 
Thank you to all those 
who helped get them 
 in the ground!


